



Technical Operations, Logistics & Supply Shop Committee

Attention All Members

May 15, 2013

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We are currently moving offices from our present location back to Bay 8, across from the cafeteria. During this transition there may be a brief period where the land and fax lines are interrupted. Please ensure that any faxes sent indicate "Success" on the receipt. If necessary you can reach us on the cellular phone at (416) 254-5577.

In Solidarity,

Dan Adams

David Freeman